
Spring 2024 FPAW Meeting 
Travel Logistics 
 
The Spring 2024 FPAW Meeting will take place in the Wings 1 Conference Room, Wings 
Building, on the campus of Southwest Airlines in Dallas, TX. It is located just oI the SW 
corner of KDAL. The address of the meeting room is 2195 Research Row, Dallas, TX 75235. 
 
A map of the facility is shown below. Note that the only entrance that will be accessible to 
non-Southwest Airlines registered In-Person attendees is the Research Row gate (red 
circle) via personal car, rental car, hotel shuttle, taxi, Uber, Lyft, or on foot. There should be 
plenty of parking available for those driving to the meeting. 
 
**Registered non-Southwest Airlines In-Person attendees will receive an email from 
SWA.VisitorMgmtAdmin@wnco.com containing a bar code. You should print out this 
email and present it to the security folks at the Research Row gate to gain expedited 
entry into the facility.** 
 

 
 



Non-Southwest Airlines registered In-Person attendees planning to use the city’s rapid 
transit system (DART) should note that, despite the fact you will be able to see the Wings 
Building a few hundred yards from the Burbank DART station (yellow shading), it is 1.2 miles 
on foot from the station entrance/exit to the Wings Building via the Research Row gate (blue 
dots), which will be the only way to access the facility. 


